
p B E. E a £ E

The present study relates to a comprehensive analysis of various 
problems in the field of labour welfare in an Engineering concern 
and abroad in order to given a clear understanding of the subject 
in broader perspective.

The post-independence era in India is one of rapid 
industrialisation throughout the country as a necessary step 
towards all-round economic development. The fast pace of 
industrial expansion is giving rise to complex problems of 
welfare facilities.

Due to rapid growth of industrialisation, welfare facilities in 
the factories are getting a vital importance, • specially in basic 
industries such as Engineering concern. So researcher has 
selected an Engineering concern known as Shivaji Works Ltd., 
Shivshahi, Solapur for the study of the impact of welfare 
facilities on the life pattern of workers.

The objectives of this research are to know the awareness, 
attitudes and knowledge of the workers and prominent social 
personalities in Solapur city towards some selected concepts of
welfare facilities.



The aims and objectives of the study are confined with the
subject of welfare facilities revealing in an Engineering 
concern. In this task the researcher tried to cover the 
significant and relevant aspects of welfare facilities enable him 
to study significantly and practically.

The present study is too vast to be studied in a narrow period 
of time. But he has strived to complete it, within the limit of 
his knowledge, and is prepared small and educational one as it is 
a requirement for the degree of Master of Philosophy in Social 
Work of Shivaji University, Kolhapur.

The study is so complicated and beyond the reach of shop floor 
workers, which I could not have been completed without the 
assistance of Factory Manager as well as Welfare Officer of 
Shivaji Works Ltd.

I must acknowledge my heartiest gratitudes and thanks to my most 
Hon'ble Research Guide Dr. G.V. Dingre, Sr. Lecturer in Social 
Work, Walchand College of Arts and Science, Department of Social 
Work, Solapur, who has given his valuable guidance and valuable 
time for completion of this study.

I am greatly indebted to Prof. S.G. Bawane, Direcotr, Walchand 
College of Arts and Science, Department of Social Work, Solapur 
and Sr. Lecturer Prof. V.vJ. Patrudkar, Institute of Management, 
Bharati Vidyapith, Solapur for their kind co-operation and 
valuable guidance, and encouraging help. I am also greatly



indebted to Dr.R.R.Shah, Principal, Walchand College of Arts and 
Science, Solapur for his valuable guidance.

I have received statistical interpretation so appropriately and 
in time that I have to be remain thankful to Prof. Ramesh 
Dargopatil, Department of Statistics, Sangameshwar college, 
Solapur.

I never forget the obligation of the staff-members of my 
department who all along the time co-operated me.

I must acknowledge my mother Smt. Nimbabai Sidram Karajgikar and 
my wife Sou. Sumitra S. Karajgikar who have given me 
encouragement. I will fail in my duties if I will not owe the 
pray to my father late Shri. Sidram Sayabanna Karajgikar, without 
his blessings I could not have completed this study.

Lastly, I owe a lot of thanks to them who knowingly and 
unknowingly helped me in my intrinsic study.
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